

14 Lotfy El Saied St. Ghamra - Cairo

8

Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700 +202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct



Dear valued parents and precious students,

Greetings

We're excited to announce that our school will be celebrating Children's Day on Wednesday the 20th of November 2024. Please find the program hereunder.

First, this special day will be celebrated in the morning lines. Then, all students can enjoy a dish party during breakfast time in their classes. They can bring homemade delights like: pizza, cakes, cookies, chocolates, popcorn, juice ...etc. Students are allowed to come out of school uniform on that day.

Kindly note that this is a regular school day, so students need to prepare their school bags as usual and if they have any weekly assessments they need to study for them.

Happy Children's Day precious students!

Deputy Principal for the Upper Primary Stage

College Director

Amani El Massry Amani El Massry

Hala Toma